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February 10, 2015

Willie D Dulaney
8805 W Appleton Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Mr. Dulaney:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 28, 2015, the City's Public Works Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license
based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing,

On Tuesday, February 10, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your
nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license must be immediately surrendered to
the License Division.

espectfully,
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MES R. OWCZ KI

ity Clerk
City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, Wi 53202 i |
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Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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February 10, 2015

Johnny Gray
2458 N Teutonia
Milwaukee, W1 53206

Dear Mr. Gray:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 28, 2015, the City's Public Works Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license
based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, February 10, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your
nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license must be immediately surrendered to
the License Division.

Respectfully,
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JAMES R. OWCZA
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February 10, 2015

Asad Sharif
4601 S 1% St #316
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Sharif:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 28, 2015, the City's Public Works Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license
based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, February 10, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your
nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license must be immediately surrendered to
the License Division.

Respectfully,
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Jamie L Williams
5160 N 39" St
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Williams:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 28, 2015, the City's Public Works Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license and revoke your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license
based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, February 10, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license and revoked your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license based on your
nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
Your Provisional Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s license must be immediately surrendered to
the License Division.

Respectfully,

J S RROWCZ
Citly Clerk
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